
 

 

 

 

Welcome back Year 3, 

We hope you had a lovely Easter and are now ready to start Summer Term 

activities. Keep using the original resources page (next week is - Week 4). Mr 

Collier will post anything extra on Summer Term 1. Thank you for the lovely 

pictures you have been posting on Facebook and Twitter, it has been great to 

see you are all working hard. 

Some of you have not been visiting the Fractions sections on Mathletics, we 

appreciate that fractions can be tricky. Miss Sykes suggests you watch the 

lessons available on 5 NCETM lower KS2 on fractions as they might help. Our 

top Mathletics children this week are Jason L 3C, Bhavi 3L and Huxley 3ST.  

Did you notice we lost the Weekly Year Group to Y2 by only 623 hits on April 

17th?  

Science this term is Plants and Humanities is “Full Steam Ahead”. New activities 

for you to complete will be posted on the Science and Humanities tab on the 

website. Unfortunately, our upcoming trip to Locomotion in Shildon has been 

cancelled but we have uploaded some fun Science experiments from the museum 

to the school website. As we are studying railways, we would like you to read 

“The Railway Children”. Try to answer the questions as you move through each 

chapter to gain a deeper understanding – see website for details to access an 

audible copy. 

Finally, Miss Sykes suggests you listen to RadioBlogging.net at 9:30am every 

morning where you can join in with some fun English interactive activities. Look 

at our website for more details. 

Stay safe, well and don’t forget to keep smiling! 

 

From Mrs Laidler, Mr Collier, Miss Sykes & Mrs Austin 

Mr Jones, Mrs Stables, Mrs Corrie, Mrs Kayani, Miss Glen 

and Miss Corker. 


